
2/22/23 

RE: Two Percent Ministry 

To whom it may concern: 

The Pacific Union Conference Youth Department is delighted to help sponsor The Two 
Percent Ministries in their mission to help raise wholistic and healthy Pacific Islander 
youth. This is a very effective Ministry in Southeastern California Conference and beyond, 
through their DVELiP Conference, Global Youth Day, benefit concerts, and much more.  

As Youth Director for the Pacific Union and Youth Director for the Northern California 
Conference, I am delighted to partner with a ministry as dedicated and committed to youth 
ministry as The Two Percent and look forward to future opportunities to work together. 

If you would like to discuss this further, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Eddie Heinrich, DMin  

Youth and Young Adult Ministries Director 

916.886.5632--Office 

530.966.3483--Cell 


